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In January 2020 Mr McGarrigle is planning to run a series of 4 FREE ICT lessons to support 
parents using basic ICT skills. This will help to assist children using ICT at home and 
hopefully make life easier at home. For the course to run, we would need a minimum of 8 
parents. Anyone interested please contact Mr McGarrigle or the office and express your 
desire to attend.  
 
The course will begin on Tuesday 21st January 2020 between 3-3.45pm.  We hope to see 
you there !  
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